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On behalf of the Santaquin Police Department, thank you for your interest in participating in the
Santaquin Citizen’s Academy program. The Santaquin Police Department takes pride in our
community and understands the importance of establishing and maintaining community
partnerships between the police department and the individuals and organizations we are
committed to serving. We strongly believe the public should play a vital role in prioritizing and
dealing with public safety. Police can rarely solve public safety problems alone; therefore, the
goal of Santaquin Police Department is to develop interactive partnerships with citizens to
develop solutions to problems and increase trust in our officers. The goals of our Citizen’s
Academy are threefold:

1. To provide citizens insight into police department operations and procedures.
2. To strengthen community relations with the Santaquin Police Department.
3. To create an environment that is conducive to constructive feedback from citizens.

The academy sessions are kept small, in order to create an effective atmosphere for instruction
and learning. It is also critical to limit the number of attendees in order to give plenty of time for
questions and feedback. The next scheduled Citizens Academy will begin March 4, 2019, from
6:00 pm to 10:00 pm, and will continue every Monday evening for the following eight weeks
with the exception of the first week in April for spring break. Those who wish to be considered
for this program need to fill out and sign an application. Thank you for your interest in the
Santaquin Citizen’s Academy program. Please bring identification and drop off your completed
application at the Santaquin Police Department, Attn: Corporal Rich Glenn

Sincerely,
Corporal Rich Glenn
Santaquin Police Department

801-754-1070
E-mail: rglenn@santaquin.org

275 WEST MAIN STREET, SANTAQUIN, UTAH  801-754-1070 police@santaquin.org



